
 

August 12, 2020 

 

DEPOSIT DAYS AT BIG SPRING MIDDLE SCHOOL 

 

Dear Middle School Students and Parents: 

 

We are excited to announce that the Deposit Days program will be offered again this year at Big Spring 

Middle School. This one of a kind program was successfully piloted in 2019 through the combined efforts of 

the Belco Community Credit Union and the Big Spring Middle School.  

 

We understand that middle school is an exciting and challenging time in a student’s life. It is a time when 

they are learning to take more responsibility and building skills that will lead them into adult life. We also 

recognize that when it comes to money, they may feel they have outgrown their piggy bank. For those 

reason, the Deposit Days program was developed to help students realize the importance of saving money 

and to provide them with a hands-on opportunity to sharpen their money skills.  

 

They will accomplish this by having the chance to make in-school deposits into an established savings 

account, once a month on a pre-determined date. The program is voluntary and students will be eligible for 

special saving incentives and monthly prize drawings. In addition, students can take advantage of all the 

benefits of Belco’s youth club accounts, including the Excellence in Education Program, which rewards 

student for achieving A’s.   

 

We are very excited to continue the Deposit Days Program and want every student to have an opportunity 

to participate.  For this reason, Belco is offering Big Spring Middle School students a deposit of up to $50* 

when you open a new savings account and youth club account using promo code 15310.  Opening an 

account is easy and can be done in any branch location, online, or during select times at the middle school.   

Refer to the Deposit Days Information Sheet for more information, including the documents needed to 

establish a youth savings account.  

 

If you have any questions, please contact Angela Barlup, Business Development Representative at 

barlupa@belco.org or by calling (800) 642-4482, extension 6261 or (717) 364-0888.  We look forward to 

offering this exciting program to your middle school student.  

 
Sincerely,  

      
Angela Barlup     Mrs. Clarissa Nace 

Business Development Representative Big Spring Middle School Principal 

 

 
*A deposit of $50 will be made when a new account is opened online or $25 when opened at a branch location. 
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